

May 11th, 2021

Randy Frazer and City Commissioners City of Arkansas City 118 West Central Arkansas City, Ks 67005

City Manager Randy Frazer and City Commissioners,

On behalf of the Arkansas City Area Chamber of Commerce, I would like to submit a request for our 2022 budget. We very much appreciate the financial support we receive from the City of Ark City and know that 2020 and 2021 (so far) would have proved very difficult for without it.

In 2022, we will continue promoting and serving our local businesses and community plan to build onto our current program of work. To aid us in achieving our goals, we respectfully request \$15,000 from the City of Arkansas City for the year 2022's budget.

The Arkansas City Area Chamber of Commerce is proud to be a part of this community, and eager to see what is in store for us all in the future.

Thank you for your past support, and for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Paisley Howerton, Director Arkansas City Area Chamber of Commerce 106 S. Summit Arkansas City, Kansas 67005